
 

Join the 
Campaign for 
Better Health 

Care for a wine 
tasting event as 
we celebrate the 

passage of 
health care 

reform 

Location:    Wines at the Pines 
                        2860 South Philo Road 
                        Urbana, IL 61802  
 
Time: 6:00-8:00 P.M. 
 
Date: Thursday May 6, 2010 
 
Cost: $10/person 

Don’t Wine About It! 

Come enjoy wine, entertainment, and raffle prizes! 


